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REPORT: Favorable 5-0: Council Members Burroughs, Oriadha, Harrison, Fisher, and Ivey.  
 

The County Council’s Government Operations and Fiscal Policy Committee convened on March 23, 

2023, to consider CB-035-2023.  

 

CB-035-2023 will approve the Agreement between the County and Prince George’s Correctional 

Officers’ Association (“PGCOA”) adding certain existing classes of work to the bargaining unit 

represented by Prince George's Correctional Officers' Association, Inc. (PGCOA) (Civilian Unit), Salary 

Schedule “Q”. This is being done in accordance with the Collective Bargaining Agreement made by and 

between Prince George’s County, Maryland and the PGCOA for Fiscal Years 2023 and 2024, which was 

approved by the County Council via CB-104-2022.1 CB-035-2023 will amend the County’s 

Classification Plan to fulfill the terms included in the Agreement. Modifications to the agreement are 

as follows:   
  

 

 1474Q Information Technology Project Coordinator I, Q18 

  ($49,494 – $103,010) 

 

1475Q Information Technology Project Coordinator II, Q21 

($57,295 – $119,247) 

 

2480Q Instructor I, Q18 

($49,494 – $103,010) 

 

2481Q Instructor II, Q21 

($57,295 – $119,247) 

 

1218Q Procurement Officer I, Q18 

($49,494 – $103,010) 
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1222Q Procurement Officer II, Q21 

            ($57,295 – $119,247) 

   

 

 

The Office of Budget and Policy Analysis finds that there are no impacts on expenditures or revenues.  It 

also finds no indirect impact on the County Budget. 

 

The Office of Law found the legislation in proper legislative form with no legal impediments to its 

adoption.  

 

The Government Operations and Fiscal Policy Committee reported CB-035-2023 out favorably, 5-0.  

 


